
 

 

CALL FOR OFFICERS - FY 2024-2025: 

 

Attention VAMLIS Members, 

This is an open call for officer positions for the Virginia Association for Mapping and Land Information 

Systems (VAMLIS) Executive Board.  

 

VAMLIS is a non-profit, professional association in Virginia designed to provide educational and 

networking opportunities for professionals who have an interest in the mapping sciences in Virginia.  

Members volunteer on committees and the Executive Board to help promote mapping and geospatial 

sciences in Virginia, as well as host the annual GeoCon conference.  Elections are held at an annual 

meeting, and determined by simple ballot vote sent out to current VAMLIS members.  This year, a virtual 

spring meeting will be held on May 24th, 2024, to provide VAMLIS updates, present the new nominees 

and commence voting. 

 

The following positions will be open for FY2024-25*: President-Elect, Vice-President, Treasurer 

  

The term runs from July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025 for President-Elect and Vice-President, and July 1, 2024 

- June 30, 2026 for the Treasurer position.  For information on the position roles, refer to the VAMLIS 

ByLaws  The President role is filled by the previous year’s President-Elect. The Past-President role is 

assumed by the most recent President in the year following his or her term. Therefore, the President-Elect 

position is a 3-year commitment. All other positions are eligible for re-election. The Treasurer is a 2-year 

term, alternating election cycles with the 2-year Secretary term. The Vice-President is a one-year term. 

 

The Executive Council has appointed a Nominating Committee and will open elections at the VAMLIS 

Spring Meeting.  Voting will be held online. The sole responsibility of the nominating committee is to 

select at least one member in good standing from the pool of voting members for each open Executive 

Council position.   

 

If you are interested in running for the VAMLIS Executive Board, please send your name, preferred 

position, and a short bio to pastpresident@vamlis.org by March 31, 2024. 

 

Please Note: You must be a current member to vote for or hold a position on the VAMLIS Board, so 

please renew your annual membership for FY 2023-24 at vamlis.org, if you have not done so, yet. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact VAMLIS if you have any other questions. 

 

VAMLIS Executive Board 
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